
FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION - 5 
       NOVEMBER 2019, SUMMARY OF ACTIVITIES FOR CASEY BOLIN 

 
I.  ON SITE ASSISTANCE – SCHOOLS – 19 COUNTY PARTNERSHIPS - 0 

 
SCHOOLS​ –  
NCOE at Norris City, Cahokia, Carrier Mills, Crab Orchard,DuQuoin, Eldorado,Edwards County at 
Albion, Freeburg, Gallatin County at Junction, Goreville, Harrisburg, Lovejoy at Brooklyn, Marion, 
Marrissa,Mt. Carmel, New Athens, Patoka, Sandoval, Valemeyer  
 
COUNTY PARTNERSHIPS  
 

II.  PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROVIDED – 0     PARTICIPANTS – 0 

 
 
 
III.  MEETINGS/CONVENTIONS/CONFERENCES ATTENDED – 5 
State Staff Meeting, Springfield 
National FFA Convention, Indianapolis 
Illinois Committee for Agricultural Education Meeting, Springfield 
Illinois Leadership Council for Agricultural Education Meeting, Springfield 
Illinois Professional Agriculture Students Conference, Springfield 
 
 
IV.  MILES TRAVELED​ ​– Auto:  1792 
 
 
V.  OTHER ACTIVITIES - 12 
Sent Teacher and Individual Informational Requests 
Assisted Teachers with Mycaert Questions 
Supported Teachers with Questions Regarding ilaged.org 
Aided Teachers with FFA Roster Questions 
Prepared for the District V Agriculture Education Career Development Event 
Assisted Ag Teachers and Administrators with Three Circle and IFG Grant Questions 
Prepared for Meetings 
Completed Monthly Reports 
Email Correspondence with Various Individuals in Agricultural Education 
Updated the Student Teacher Grant IFGA Practice Problem 
Assisted Teachers with Illinois Alumni Scholarship Application Questions 
Supported 2 Individuals who are Working to Gain their Provisional Licensure to teach Agriculture Education 
 
 

VI.  COMMENTARY  

I greatly enjoyed attending the Illinois Professional Agriculture Students Conference this month. Illinois 
PAS holds a special place in my heart as I have many great experiences with PAS when I was a college 
student. I am very excited to see the future of the group, with over 200 students participating this year I 
feel there is a very bright future ahead! I look forward to possibly being more involved with this 
organization in the years to come.  


